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Mr. President, 

South Africa welcomes the distinguished delegation of Norway to this UPR Session. 

My delegation commends Norway for its efforts to promote and protect human rights, both nationally and globally, which we, as South Africans, know all too well as a beneficiary of the country’s enduring support in our struggle against apartheid. We, therefore, welcome Norway’s decision to recognise the State of Palestine. Indeed, given that the right to self-determination is the foundation from which all human rights and freedoms flow, we hope Norway will also extend such solidarity to others under foreign occupation.

South Africa wishes to make the following recommendations:

· Revise the definition of rape in the Penal Code to encompass the absence of free consent;
· Follow-up on the recommendations of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission (TRC) with substantive measures to address the impact of the country’s assimilation policies on its Indigenous Peoples; and
· Ensure that hate crimes are sufficiently distinct from other crimes in terms of data recording.

South Africa wishes Norway a successful review. 

I thank you.
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